
May 15th, 1929

George A. Moore Kan., 
Secretary,
Peter Bedpath Museum, 
McGill University

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter of May 8th, concerning 
additional space for the Entomological collection, I may say that 
I will be very glad Indeed to see yon If you will call sometime at 
your convenience to discuss the matter.

Kindly telephone for an appointment.

Sincerely yours,

rL/

Acting Principal
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